
Zippy Disposal Service, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1717 

Chelan, Washington   98816 

(509) 682-5464 

 

 
October 23, 2014 

 

 

Executive Secretary  

  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

This filing is submitted by Zippy Disposal Service, Inc., G-121. 

 

The purpose of this filing is to request rates for new services.   

 

To facilitate staff examination of this request, we have enclosed the following 

information: 

 

 1. Tariff pages reflecting this change. 

 

 2. Rate was discussed with staff; work papers are available upon request. 

 

3. Since this is a new service, no customer notice was sent.  We will place tags on             

customers cans to notify them of the new service.   

 

The new services are for additional toter sizes that are now available. We are adding this 

size to facilitate the transition to semi and automated collection in some areas.   

Since these services will be primarily replacing single can service, we do not anticipate 

any impacts on overall company revenue.   

 

We are requesting expedited treatment for this request in accordance with 

WAC 480-70-262, with an effective date of November 1, 2014. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 682-5464; our 

fax number is (509) 682-5379. 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

 

Glen A. Austin, Controller 

Zippy Disposal Service, Inc. 

 


